
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL AND HEALTH SERVICES 
PO Box 45850٠Olympia Washington 98504 

 

April 4, 2022 
 
 
 
TO: Kathleen Buchli 
 Office of the Code Reviser 
 
 
FROM:  
 Katherine Vasquez 
 DSHS Rules Coordinator 
 
 
SUBJECT:  Withdrawing CR 102 proposal, WSR 22-06-012 
 
 
The Developmental Disabilities Administration requests the withdrawal of the following notice: 
 

• CR 102 proposal filed as WSR 22-06-012 on February 18, 2022, 2021 (WAC 388-829-0085 – 
How many hours of continuing education must DDA community residential staff complete 
each year?; WAC 388-829-0086 – When must a direct support professional employed during 
the COVID-19 public health emergency complete training?; and WAC 388-829-0087 – When 
must continuing education be completed when public health emergency waivers are lifted, 
and what continuing education credit is granted to direct support professionals employed 
during the pandemic?)  

 
 
Thank you. 
 
 


